











Barnacogue NS





NEWSLETTER Oct / Nov 2014





Coming up in November


2014





Halloween Disco success ….. We held a Halloween disco on the 23rd of October. There was an excellent turnout and a great variance of costumes which we awarded prizes for. The prizes given were for homemade costume, most humorous costume and most topical costume. There were 2 winners from our school. Loretta O’ Neill won best homemade costume and made a very convincing iPod. Róisín Gormley won most topical costume and scared us all with her look as the Barnacogue Banshee – Molly Wee. The headless man took the prize for most humorous! Everyone puts lots of effort into preparing the Halla for the disco and this hard work paid off 


in the end. We were delighted to show of our school to 


children from the surrounding area. It was a great 


community night! By Nathan and Darragh.





This coming November, we are going to make a bug mansion. This is a home for all the bugs struggling to survive in the winter. There will be a variety of sections and each of the bugs will find their suitable habitat. Mayo Science and Technology Festival has invited us to their day out in Claremorris where we must build a structure from toothpicks and jelly tots to hold a 1kg bag of sugar. We better get practicing! Keep an eye on our website and FB page for upcoming news & events. By Loreatta.





We finished up Gaelic football training with Eugene on the 24th of October. We had a fun time with him. He was a great trainer and we feel fit and full of energy. We had a Paint it Pink day in aid of the Irish Cancer Society on the 3rd of October. We all dressed up in pink and put the pictures on our school facebook page. This was a nationwide event and we were delighted to take part. We had a fun day and a lot of laughs. By David and Kyle.





Halloween Holidays





On the 24th of October, we got our school holidays. It was very relaxing being odd for the week. The weather was good and this made the holidays better. On Halloween night, we had lots of fun going trick or treating and got a lot of sweets. Everybody had great holidays and are ready for a hard working time ahead! By Keelin and Micki.





Weaving and Wool





On Tuesday the 21st of October, a lady called Geraldine came to our school to do weaving with us. We weaved friendship bracelets before break. We got to have a good on a real spinning wheel and tried out the drop spindles. We weaved Halloween decorations such as ghosts, pumpkins and witches. We were able to display these at our Halloween disco. The wool used on the spinning wheel must be thinned out and we used 2 brushes to do this. By Shane & Chloe.








